Welcome to Sealey


Hi! My name is Kathleen Plato and I am so excited to be teaching your child this year!  I have been teaching here at Sealey for 13 years and have been working for Leon County Schools for 19 years.  
My goal this year is to provide your child with an inspiring, challenging year to continue his or her educational experience in the school system.  I am looking forward to an awesome year!  
[bookmark: _GoBack]I understand that the beginning of a new school year can be a stressful but exciting time for you and your child as there are new experiences and challenges with each year.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions.  The best way to reach me is by email but please understand that I will respond as soon as possible, however when I am teaching and working with students I give them my full attention.  My email address is platok@leonschools.net.  Sealey’s phone number is (850) 488-5640.
Thank you for sharing your child with me this year.

								Kathleen Plato
